Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander MSIB Number: 44-18

U.S. Coast Guard Date: November 20, 2018

Sector Delaware Bay Contact: Waterways Management Staff
1 Washington Ave Phone: (215)271-4889

Philadelphia, PA 19147 E-Mail: DelawareBayW WM(@uscgmil

Dredge New York Hydraulic Hammer Operations (Update 2)

The hydraulic hammer has been successfully recovered from Marcus Hook Range. The safety zone for recovery
operations has been removed. Normal hydraulic hammer operations are currently suspended until further notice.

If you have any questions regarding the content of this bulletin, please contact the Waterways Management staff at
(215) 271-4814/4889 or the Command Center at (215) 271-4807.

" S. E. Anderson
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard
Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay

This release has been issued for public information and notification purposes only.



